
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date:  January 26, 2017 

 

 

 

Re: Request for Proposals for the Rental of Portable Restrooms and Associated Cleaning and 

Maintenance Services for the 2017 Season 

 

 

The Oak Brook Park District is requesting proposals for the rental of portable restrooms and associated 

cleaning and maintenance services at various park sites for the 2017 season.   

 

Enclosed in the accompanying packet are the specifications for the portable restroom services and quote 

sheets for your consideration. 

 

Please refer all questions and requests for additional information to Bob Johnson, Director of Parks and 

Planning via email: bjohnson@obparks.org 

 

The Oak Brook Park District is accepting proposals for the specified services until 11:30 a.m., Friday, 

February 24, 2017. 

 

Submitted proposals shall be addressed as follows: 

 

Proposal for Portable Restroom Services 

Oak Brook Park District 

1450 Forest Gate Rd. 

Oak Brook IL, 60523 
 


